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 BY E-MAIL  
June 25, 2010 
 
Mr. Joerg Ruppenstein 
President and CEO 
Fort Frances Power Corporation 
320 Portage Avenue, 
Fort Frances  ON  P9A 3P9 
 
Dear Mr. Ruppenstein:  
 
Re: Multi-year Electricity Distribution Rate Setting Plan 
 2011 Electricity Distribution Rates - EB-2010-0128 

 
The Board is in receipt of your letter dated May 31, 2010.  Fort Frances Power is 
currently expected to file for a cost of service rate review for the 2011 rate year. Your 
letter requested deferring this filing indefinitely.   
 
This request follows a previous request to defer filing a cost of service application from 
2010 to 2011.  This previous request was granted by the Board in a letter dated July 28, 
2009. 
 
The Board recognizes Fort Frances Power’s current circumstances as outlined in your 
letter, and grants a one year deferral of your next cost of service application.  In the 
event that Fort Frances Power wishes to seek a further deferral of its next cost of 
service rate review, the Board expects Fort Frances Power to update the Board by 
correspondence similar to its May 31, 2010 letter.  
 
In granting this request, the Board will expect Fort Frances Power to adhere to the 
process for 2011 incentive regulation distribution rate applications as may be 
determined by the Board.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  


